12.2
Allyson D'Ovidio

From: I - I

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 3:10 AM
To: Allyson D'Ovidio

ce I

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reach ETOB-2300

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Dear Ms Dovidio

This email is re: Wednesday council meeting, agenda item 10.2

—

So | hope you cans till add my submission:
Which is the following:

The creek behind our property along Pacific Circle, better known to the City as REACH ETOB-2300 has been grossly
neglected by the City. As a result weeds have completely filled in this waterway, and beavers have built dams on several
occasions.

On the day of the weather event, the waterway backed up in front of one of those beaver dams, leading to a flood that
affected the businesses on 7125 Pacific Circle.

We have 5 industrial units there, and 2 of them were completely flooded inside._

This was a clear case of gross negligence on the part of the City. The weeds should have been removed as a matter of
annual maintenance.
There is no doubt that without the removal of the weeds, beavers will build dams again and floods will re-occur.

| request that the City clears this waterway without delay.

With best regards,

John Klein
Botanico Ltd





